
 

 

 

16th April 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Book your place for our summer trip to the Monkey Forest Wednesday 18th July 

 
As part of our Rights Respecting School Award, we offered the children some choices about where 

they would like to go for our summer trip. The options we suggested were Monkey Forest, Twycross 

Zoo or Ash End House Children’s Farm. We showed them pictures and talked about what was 

available at each venue, and the majority of children chose the Monkey Forest. 

 

Our coaches will be leaving the Goodway at 9am and returning back to school by 3pm in time for 

you to collect siblings from school. We will be having our lunch in the outside lunch area to enable us 

to have our picnic lunches together. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £25.00 for one adult and one child. This includes the cost of transport and 

admission and insurance to the Monkey Forest.  

 

As places are limited, we are initially offering places for one adult for each child. To secure your 

place, please could you complete the slip below indicating whether you wish to take part in the trip 

with a deposit of £10.00 by Friday 4th May 2018. Payments can be made in full or in instalments to the 

School Office. 

 

Unfortunately no refunds can be given for non-attendance. 

 

If you would like your child to attend, but are unable to meet the cost of the trip, please come and 

speak to me in confidence and we may be able to offer a reduced cost. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Beth O’Neill 

Headteacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Name of Child…………………………………………     Key Group………………………………… 

 

I am able to attend the trip the Monkey Forest on Wednesday 18th July with my child and enclose a 

£10.00 deposit. 

 

Name of adult…………………………………………………………………………….    

 

Signature of Parent/Carer…………………………………………  Date……………………………………….. 

 


